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April 30th 2024 
 
 

PWD/NRA Hurricane Exercise May 1st 2024 
 

The National Roads Authority (NRA) in conjunction with the Public Works Department 

(PWD) are advising that PWD/NRA’s Annual Hurricane Preparedness Exercise is 

scheduled for tomorrow, Wednesday, 1st, 2024. 

 

The exercise will include shuttering up and other necessary activities required to protect 

all government buildings and hurricane shelters. 

 

NRA offices will be closed. For urgent support please contact NRA @ 525-1251. We will 

resume normal business hours on Thursday May 2nd  2024 at 8:30am. 

 

Members of the public can email nra@nra.ky with questions or comments regarding this 

project.  
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